
2019 has been a busy year already! We have had several snow days and 
late starts. The 6th grade class have all been busy and working hard. So 
far this year as a class we have read the books: ​The Bully Book, Three 
Times Lucky ​, and going to be starting ​Walk Two Moons. ​ In math, we have 
learned about Area and Surface Area, Ratios, Unit Rates and Percentages, 
Dividing Fractions, and Arithmetic in Base Ten. We still have a few more 
topics to learn about this year: Expressions and Equations, Rational 
Numbers, and Data Sets and Distribution. The students have all done a lot 
of researching and writing. They all had to write a Most Influential Person 
paper,  Persuasive paper, their Wax Museum paper, and we will be starting 
to research and writing a paper on Greek Mythology.  

 
In February we had the 5th/6th grade Wax 
Museum. The 6th graders all had to research 
a person who affected the world along with 
dress up like their person and present it to the 
public and the other grades.  
 
In January, 6th grade had three students who 
attended Honor Band in Sioux City. Those 
three students all did a great job! From March 
to the end of the school year we have several 

activities that the 6th grade class will participate in. We will have eight 
students go to Buena Vista University and present their Iowa History Day 
projects. The topics the groups chose this year 
are: The Dust Bowl, Women’s Suffrage, and Iowa 
Hog Lift. At the end of March, is Grandparents 
Day. It is always fun to have family members come 
into the school and see all the students and their 
hard work. In April, there will be seven of the 6th 
graders going down to Orange City for Honor 
Choir. May is always a busy month. We will go to 
the Living History Farms, Outdoor classroom, and 
have our 6th grade graduation.  
 
 

 


